
Marauders Families: 
 
This Saturday marks our first concession stand date – thank you to all of those who signed up to work!  
We have a full crew for this weekend.  Those of you who are attending, please make sure you get a bus 
pass which you will also need to use to get into the stadium.  For those of you who are not attending, 
please keep this for future reference. 
 
Remember, we will earn ten percent (10%) of the total sales and those earnings will be split up equally 
amongst the players who participate! 
 
Here are just a couple of housekeeping items: 
 

1) You must present an ID (a school ID is fine); 
2) You must wear a hat; 
3) You must wear a mask, regardless of vaccination status; and,  
4) You must wear either Ovid-Elsie gear or Michigan State gear: 

a. Shorts are allowed this year but please avoid “short shorts” or “excessively ripped 
jeans” – they will turn you away at check-in! 
 

Our stand is Upper 500 which is on the west side of the stadium.  You will check-in on the east side of 
the stadium where the bus will drop you off.  Once you get through check-in, proceed to the northwest 
side and head up to the stand.  The check-in gate is roughly in the center of the stadium on the east 
side. 
 

 
 

Upper 500 
 
You will need to park at the covered parking on the corner of Mt. Hope and Farm Lane.  The lot is #89 
(quadrant I/J-7 on the map) and it is right across from the MSU Credit Union.  Once you park, walk north 
to the bus lines.  The shuttle will take you directly to the stadium and back again after you are done 
working.  (Make sure you hang on to the stub of your ticket.)  This week’s tickets are blue and you will 
need it to get on the bus, for check-in and for the return trip on the bus.  If you are getting dropped off, 
you may be dropped off at the stadium as close as possible and then proceed to the check-in gate. 
 
A map of the campus may be found here.   

https://5il.co/yjxz


 
Again, thank you for your help!  This opportunity will provide funds for you as a player and hopefully 
drive down costs for the upcoming season.  Remember, we have several games to work so please take a 
look at the Google Sheet and sign up!  As the games get closer, if we have spots that are not filled, I will 
offer them to other groups and kids. 
 
Sign Up Sheet:   
 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ksKOZ9_LXLkxPVILu4eMXgOs76XevLd615xuygqpMao/edit#gi
d=0 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Coach C 
 
P.S. I will send our another message with what time workers must arrive.  Game time this week is noon 
so I am guessing you’ll need to be on the shuttle right at 10:00 a.m.  Don’t forget to pick up your ticket 
from my office! 
 

Date September 11 

Game Youngstown St. 

Participant 1 Cunningham, Ryan 

Participant 2 Cunningham, Heather 

Participant 3 Murphy Alexa 

Participant 4 Braeden Tokar 

Participant 5 Braylon Byrnes  

Participant 6 Izzy Loynes 

Participant 7 Brandon Belill 

Participant 8 Katie Lorio 

Participant 9 Heidi Loynes 

Participant 10 Jason Tokar 

Participant 11 Randy Barton 

Participant 12 Josh Cole 

Participant 13 Kirsten Cole 

Participant 14 Evalyn Cole 

Participant 15 Tryce Tokar 

Participant 16 Caitlyn Walter 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ksKOZ9_LXLkxPVILu4eMXgOs76XevLd615xuygqpMao/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ksKOZ9_LXLkxPVILu4eMXgOs76XevLd615xuygqpMao/edit#gid=0

